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MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
It was great to catch up with some of you at Parents’
Evening – thank you for taking the time to come in, or
talking to us on the phone where you couldn't come in. If
you didn’t get the chance to talk to someone, please make
contact with your class and we will try to find a suitable
time. For a number of weeks, students have been practicing
signing along to Bruno Mars "Just the way you are". It was
great to see this being performed as part of our Summer
Jam. It felt like a proper festival with the sun shining!

Have a great weekend.

Rhonda Gosney

SIGNS OF THE WEEK
Core Words

CLASS UPDATE
Ikigai

We have enjoyed doing different activities for PE
from; OT circuit, Walking Hockey to swimming. For

English we have had shared reading. We have
enjoyed going to the library reading books,

getting books out and buying books. Last week
we went to the Confident Futures Skills Show held

at Stoke Mandeville Stadium, looked at career
opportunities and we had fun doing activities like
gaming, drumming , fishing and remote control

cars. 

Sixth Form
Plese see below more photos of the great

opportunities students in sixth form have been
accessing - such as; Environment day, some

more of Walking Hockey and Sports Leaders at
the High School.
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SCHOOL CALENDAR

Saturday 21  June st

World Music Day
Wednesday 9  Julyth

Electric Umbrella
Friday 18  Julyth

6th Form Leavers Prom
Tuesday 22  Julynd

6th Form Achievement Assembly
Wednesday 23  Julyrd

Last Day of Term

IMPORTANT NOTICE - THAMES VALLEY POLICE
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Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor, Principal
Stocklake Park School, Stocklake, Aylesbury,

Buckinghamshire, HP20 1DP


